OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT EXECUTIVE ENGINEER,
GUNUPUR(R&B) SUB-DIVISION.GUNUPUR.

(E-Mail Address- aeepwd765022@gmail.com)
Letter No. gf]a Dated._ (A 104 2.2012

To,

The Principal,
Kendriya Vidyalaya, Gunupur

Sub: Building safety certificate.
Refi- Your application dated. 11/03/2022.
Sir,
- With reference to above cited subject, it is to state that the Kendriya Vidyalaya

building functioning temporarily at the bell hostel campus, Gunupur is safe under normal

atmospheric condition.

Yours faithfully,

o\,

Assistant Executive Engineer
Gunupur (R&B) Sub-division,
Gunupur



